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Attendance News
Lots of sniffles and coughs around at the 
moment, meaning a really disappointing 
96.02%.  We will bounce back though! 
5th place - Class 5W - 97.65% 
4th place - Class 6D - 97.67% 
3rd place - Class 3M - 97.93% 
2nd place - Class 4B - 98.00% 
1st place - Classes 4S & 6J - 99.33% Great work guys 

Sports News
Nearly done for this side of Christmas, this week it was 
the turn of the girls football team to enter the BESSA 
East area 4 aside competition.  They fought really 
hard, managing a whopping 30 goals and only 
conceding 3 over the four games they played.  
Staggering performance!!! That means of the 5 

competitions that we have entered this term with boys and 
girls, we are winners in every single one of them.  Simply 
brilliant!!! 

Yet another week draws to a close and 
still the children are working really hard.  

It has been my pleasure to spend time in a number of 
classes this week.  We are very lucky at LGJS, we have 
brilliant children all really keen to share their work.  Have a 
fab weekend, Mr. R 

Parent Pay
As you are aware, we are currently in the process of 
transferring all of our financial transactions to an online 
system meaning that paying for dinners, trips etc.  We still 
have a significant amount of families that have not 
activated their accounts at this time.  So what happens 
next? 
We need all families to activate their accounts (even 
children that bring sandwiches) trips will be paid through 
this system. 
All existing balances in school will be transferred to Parent 
Pay from today. 
Trip information will be updated over the next couple of 
days. 
If you need any assistance please do not hesitate to come 
into school and we can guide you through the process.  
This system can even be completed on a mobile phone.

Christmas Dinner
The children’s dinner will be on Tuesday 8th December at 
the usual cost of £2.05.  Another reason to activate your 
PP account. 

Community Carols
We will be attending the annual community event on 
Thursday 3rd December at Mapledene School, All 
welcome - starts at 7 pm 

Essential equipment
Can we please remind you that all children need their P.E. 
kits each week and especially those classes that are 
swimming, it is essential that you have your swimming kit 
with you.

Transition
It has started already…It was lovely to be able to welcome  
parents of Year 2 children this week.  It was great to be 
able to share our school with you and we look forward to 
meeting you all again. 

Thank you!!!
On the reverse of this weeks newsletter is an appeal from 
the Chelis School of dance, which I know we have many 
members in school.  They have chosen to support Jack, 
helping him to have the best equipment possible.  They 
will be selling some fabulous Santa Dust, just 50p a bag 
on Tuesday after school in the reception area.  Can you 
help make life better for Jack? 

Sheldon Community food bank
All donations to be sent in next week please.
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